May 9th, 2022

Mrs. Vicky Oakes Supervisor of Elections 4455 Avenue A, #101 Saint Augustine, FL 32095

RE: Request to Withdraw

Dear Mrs. Oakes,

VICKY OAKES

SUPERVISOR OF ELECTIONS

At the Southaven CDD board meeting on 5/4/2022, I was selected by the current board to fill Seat #2, (Guy Kindig), which was recently vacated. I was sworn into oath at this meeting. Our District Manager, Melissa Dobbins, will be in contact shortly to provide this information. Due to this appointment, I'm writing to withdraw my candidacy for Seat #1 on the Southaven CDD.

Please let me know if you have any questions. I can be reached at 904.295.9258.

Thanks

Robert Monk

CC: Melissa Dobbins